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O2E CHARITY SUPPORTS FREDDIE FARMER FOUNDATION FOR 

ANOTHER YEAR 

The Freddie Farmer Foundation is celebrating after a surprise pledge of support. 

Ordinary to Extraordinary (o2e) has elected to support the Freddie Farmer Foundation for 

another year as one of its supported charities of 2017.  

o2e has supported the Freddie Farmer Foundation since 2014, and in the last three years, 

has donated a jaw-dropping £117,000!  

The o2e charity raised the funds by taking individuals and groups on Challenges that take 

them out of their comfort zone and achieve something amazing, like a 5k run or crossing the 

Alps.  

Karen Smith, charity officer at Freddie Farmer Foundation, said: “I was delighted when I 

heard we were chosen as one of o2e’s chosen charities for another year. 

“I’d just like to say a huge thank you to everyone at o2e who ran, walked, climbed, trekked, 

cycled and kayaked their way to supporting us. It’s so appreciated and will go a long way to 

enabling us to continue our important work, supporting disabled children.” 

Sparkle, Stepping Stones, CASPA, Cyclists Fighting Cancer (CFC) and ELHAP (special 

needs adventure playground), will also benefit. 

o2e aims to make a difference to the lives of seriously and terminally ill children, whilst 

encouraging and supporting all ages to embrace sport and adventure, get out of their 

comfort zones and live life to the full. 

To find out more, visit the o2e website: http://o2e.org.   

For further information about the Freddie Farmer Foundation please contact charity officer 

Karen Smith on 020 8313 3707, email karen@freddiefarmerfoundation.org.uk or visit the 

website www.freddiefarmerfoundation.org.uk. 
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NOTES TO EDITORS 
 
For more information, image or interview requests, please contact Carol Ann Walters on 020 
8289 0460, 07780 703 600 or email carol@cawpr.co.uk  
 

ABOUT FREDDIE FARMER FOUNDATION                 
 
The Freddie Farmer Foundation physiotherapy centre opened in April 2015 to provide 
intensive physiotherapy programmes for disabled children. The centre is one of a handful of 
independent UK therapy centres offering specialist equipment and therapeutic exercises, 
supporting disabled children from all over London and the South-east. 
  
To find out more about Freddie Farmer Foundation, please visit 
www.freddiefarmerfoundation.org.uk  
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